Embassy
of the Republic of Poland
in Reykjavik

Reykjavik, 2 9 June 2020

v Faesicton,

Thank you very much for your letter of condolence. The Polish community in Iceland is still
deeply shaken by this terrible tragedy, and our thoughts are with the victims of the fire and their
families. I would like to thank you and the Icelandic people for your support and expression of

solidarity in this difficult time. In particular, I would like acknowledge the firefighters, police and
medical staff who participated in the rescue mission.

It is also my hope that this tragic event will lead greater awareness of the poor condition in
which some Polish and other immigrant workers are finding themselves. 1 would like to offer my help

to work with the Icelandic authorities where necessary towards improving the situation of immigrant
workers.

to the Repubh¢ of Iceland

H.E. Mr. Guéni Th. J6hannesson
President of the Republic of Iceland
Reykjavik



